Trippi, Sean

From: Lester Hardy [lester@Ifhardy.com]

Sent: Monday, April 07, 2014 4:18 PM

To: Trippi, Sean

Cc: 'Eric Sklar'; McDowell, John

Subject: Yountville Hill Winery Use Permit Application P13-00279 (7400 St. Helena Hwy, Napa)

REQUEST FOR CONTINUANCE TO A DATE CERTAIN

Dear Mr. Trippi,

On behalf of my client, the applicant in the above-referenced application, | am writing to request a continuance to the
regularly scheduled Napa County Planning Commission meeting to be held on Wednesday, June 18, 2014.

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this request.
Thank you.

Best regards,

Lester Hardy

Law Offices of Lester F. Hardy
1312 Oak Avenue (street address)
P.O. Box 667 (mailing address)
St. Helena, CA 94574

tel. (707) 967-9610

fax (707) 967-9604

This message is confidential. All legal privileges are asserted. If received in error, please let us know
immediately and destroy this message. Please note: there are no tax specialists in this law office; any
comments on tax-related matters are intended to be discussed with your tax advisor, and nothing said
here may be used for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties sought by the I.R.S.




